
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Patient: 
 
Your family physician has requested that you have a procedure performed which 
has been booked at the Nuclear Medicine Department
 

. 

When you come for your test, we suggest the following to help you feel more 
comfortable during your procedure: 
 

a) Wear warm comfortable clothing without buttons or zippers 
 
b) Leave all jewelry that you can at home  
 
c) Empty pockets 

 
d) Wear footwear that is easy to get on and off 

 
e) Bring a warm sweater without buttons or zippers in case it is cold.  

 
 
IMPORTANT: 
 
If you cannot make your appointment or need to reschedule please leave a 
message at 902-473-1595, so that we can give the appointment to another 
patient.  
 
Capital Health’s patient representative may be reached at 902-473-2133 or 1-
855-799-0990 or healthcareexperience@cdha.nshealth.ca.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nuclear Medicine Staff 
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